
  

 
Representatives from Herff Jones will be here on Wednesday, May 22nd during lunches to 

distribute Cap and Gowns.  They will have tables set up on Main Street outside of the cafeteria. 

Stop by to see the 2D and 3D pieces of artwork created by the AP Art Students. 

LCHS Color Guard will be having test run nights to come and try out color guard!                

No experience necessary! Learn to spin and dance, all while making new friends! Test run night is on 

Wednesday May 22nd from 5-7pm. Enter Door M, and meet in the band room!

There will be a call out meeting for the Boys' Tennis on Thursday, May 23rd after school in 

Coach Holden's room C308.

 Yearbooks will be distributed during lunches on Thursday, May 23rd.  If you have not 

purchased a yearbook, they will be for sale that day for $75 on a first come-first served basis.  Any questions, 

contact Mrs. Verpooten in Room E121. 

  Seniors interested in participating in the Graduate Walk on May 24th at 12:30pm should 

obtain a permission slip from your 4th period teacher.  Signed permission slips must be turned into your 4th 

period teacher by May 24th.  Wear your cap and gown when you visit your previous school.  You must arrange 

your own transportation. 

  The Robotics team is sponsoring a fundraiser on May 28th.  Smoothie King 

will be on Main Street from 6:30am – 7am offering $3 smoothies. 

  Commencement rehearsal will be on Friday, May 31st at 9:00am.  Seniors 

should bring their cap and gown, tassel, student ID and a pen.  The Senior class photo will be taken prior to the 

rehearsal.  Students will receive commencement tickets at the end of the rehearsal. 

  Class Photography will be at LCHS on Friday, May 31st to take the senior class 

panoramic picture before Commencement practice. Order envelopes were handed out at cap and gown 

distribution. Additional envelopes are in the Main Office.  Completed order forms and payment will need to be 

turned in on May 31st to Class Photography.  

 The commencement ceremony for the LCHS Class 

of 2019 will take place on June 2nd at 2:00pm.  Students should report to school no later than 1:00pm.  Parking 

lot will open at 12:30pm.  Doors will open at 1:00pm. Tickets are required to attend this event.  LCTV will live 

stream the entire ceremony.  

Anyone interested in joining the National Honor Society next year should stop 

by and pick up an information sheet from Miss York in C209. 

All medication must be picked up before the end of this school 

year. Medication may be released if: 1) accompanied by written permission from the parent. 2) Student is 18 

years or older. 3) Parent picks up medication. Medication can only be released at end of the school day. Any 

unclaimed medication will be discarded. 

 

 


